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July 1st, 2020  
 

Dear GPS: 
 
Here are the weekly updates.   

   

 

OUR SUMMER OFFICE HOURS ARE DIFFERENT 
THAN THE OFFICE HOURS WE HAVE DURING 
THE SCHOOL YEAR.  ADDITIONALLY, WE ASK 

THAT ANY VISITORS TO OUR BUILDINGS CALL 
AHEAD OF TIME.  PLEASE KNOW THAT ALL 

VISITORS WILL BE ASKED TO COMPLETE A FORM 
UPON ARRIVAL, FOR THE PURPOSE OF PUBLIC 

SAFETY.  
 

TO VIEW THE SUMMER OFFICE HOURS, 
 ​CLICK HERE ​.  

GRAB & GO MEAL DISTRIBUTION 

 

 

 

Grab & Go Meals will be offered on 
Monday, Wednesday & Friday only from 
9:00 am - 12 noon at GMS.  This service 
will continue throughout the summer​.  
 
NOTE:  THERE WILL BE NO GRAB & GO ON 
FRIDAY, JULY 3RD, 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.griswold.k12.ct.us/news-post/~post/summer-office-hours-20200630


 

 

 

UPDATE FROM  

GRISWOLD  

PRIDE 

SAFE HOME  

KIT HANDOUT  

FOR JULY 6TH  

 

WE HAVE REVISED OUR 
2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR 

CALENDAR.  TO REVIEW THE 
CHANGES, ​PLEASE CLICK HERE​. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.griswold.k12.ct.us/news-post/~post/2020-2021-boe-approved-calendar-20191217


 

AN UPDATE FROM THE 
CONNECTICUT STATE 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC 
HEALTH 

Beginning July 1st, the State 
Immunization Program will be 
providing the influenza vaccine to all 
children ​at no cost,​ regardless of 
insurance status through age 18. 
Influenza vaccine is expected to begin 
arriving during August, and the 
Immunization Program is encouraging 
healthcare providers to begin 
vaccinating as soon as possible. 

This fall, more than ever, it is 
imperative that students receive an 
influenza vaccine. Infectious disease 
experts have warned of influenza and 
COVID-19 circulating simultaneously 
this upcoming winter, which raises 
concern that healthcare resources 
could once again be overwhelmed. 
The influenza vaccine is one of the 
greatest tools we have to minimize the 
impact of this double threat. 

 

UCFS GRISWOLD WILL BE 
OFFERING FREE COVID-19 

TESTING.  PLEASE CALL UCFS 
GRISWOLD FOR MORE DETAILS 

AT 860-376-7040 
 

 



 

PEACE AT HOME RESOURCES 
AVAILABLE TO ALL GRISWOLD 

FAMILIES  
The Peace at Home mission is to connect 
parents with inspiring experts, so that parents 
can easily gain the skills and support they need 
to build positive, peaceful and playful families. 

Sign up through a smartphone, tablet or 
computer.  Select the parenting class in the 
format that works for you. There are 
interactive, live online classes so you can ask 
the teacher questions on the spot.  Live 
classes meet at a certain time on a certain 
day, and you receive emails to remind you to 
join. Or you can watch or just listen to an 
on-demand recorded class any time, right 
when you need some help.  

On the run? Listen to a “Flash Class'' that is 
15 minutes or less. Full-length recorded 
classes are more in-depth  and last 30–45 
minutes. 

Sign in information:  

https://www.peaceathomeparenting.com/idols
-program/  

 Subscription Code is PEACE202​0 

 

 

https://www.peaceathomeparenting.com/idols-program/
https://www.peaceathomeparenting.com/idols-program/
https://www.peaceathomeparenting.com/idols-program/


GRISWOLD  
 

SOCIAL 
SERVICES 

 
CONTACTS  



IMPORTANT UPDATES REGARDING PRESCHOOL 
AND KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION F0R THE 

2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR.  

GES has moved their registration packet online. 
To access the packet, ​please click here​.  

You can download and complete each form 
electronically. Then email them back to: 
jcaviness@griswoldpublicschools.org ​. 

 Any additional documents (birth certificate, 
proofs of residency, drivers license, physical) 
may also be sent here by scanning or taking a 
photo. 

We understand that getting your child's 
physical during this time may not be possible. 
We will still process the registration, but we will 
need the physical to be done before school 
starts in August.  Please be sure to include your 
child's name in the subject line of each email 
sent. This will ensure we can easily keep 
everyone's packet together.  

Thank you so much for your understanding and 
patience during this time​. 

School Contact Information   Please contact our schools ahead of time, if you 
need to visit our main offices.  While our offices 
are open, we are limiting visitors to our 
buildings in interest of public health.  
 
Griswold Elementary School 
Phone:  860-376-7610 
Joe Bordeau, Principal: 
jbordeau@griswoldpublicschools.org 
Jackie Love, Assistant Principal: 
jlove@griswoldpublicschools.org 
 
Griswold Middle School 
Phone:  860-376-7630 
Glenn LaBossiere, Principal: 
glabossiere@griswoldpublicschools.org 
Louis Zubek, Assistant Principal: 
lzubek@griswoldpublicschools.org 
 
Griswold High School 
Phone 860-376-7640  
Erin Palonen, Principal 
epalonen@griswoldpublicschools.org 
Marceline Macrino, Assistant Principal 
mmacrino@griswoldpublicschools.org  
 

 

https://www.griswold.k12.ct.us/ges/about/elementary-school-registration
mailto:jcaviness@griswoldpublicschools.org
mailto:jbordeau@griswoldpublicschools.org
mailto:jlove@griswoldpublicschools.org
mailto:glabossiere@griswoldpublicschools.org
mailto:lzubek@griswoldpublicschools.org
mailto:epalonen@griswoldpublicschools.org
mailto:mmacrino@griswoldpublicschools.org


We hope that you are all safe and well.  
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Sean P. McKenna, 
Superintendent of Schools  


